
Communications Committee Update 
April 9 2024 
 
Please accept the summary of the Communications Committee since the March 18, 2024 
meeting. 
 

• The Communications committee completed its role with the Guiding Principles – that 
being to provide editing and wordsmithing and adaptation for the intended audience for 
the series of updates. 

 
• As part of the move towards public viewing the Communications Committee has 

commissioned the production of a “timeline” of the GTR/CNR Shops from inception to 
the current day. This is a reproduction and modification of the timeline that is part of 
the Stratford Perth Museum’s railway exhibit. 

 
• These panels will be four feet by eight feet and will be placed on the fence on the east 

side of the site. The ETA for these panels is the end of April. 
 

• Ideally, once the project moves along, these panels would go inside and would be 
repurposed as part of the historical messaging inside the completed building. 

 
• There is a cost to these panels and the Stratford Perth Museum has agreed to cover the 

costs in as much as there is a reference to the exhibit at the Museum. 
 

• The Communications Committee has also played a role in the two public meetings either 
with presentations or moderation. 
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